
John M. Warp 
Attorney at Law 
Dodge & Warp Law Offices 
302 Elm Avenue, Box 280 
Moose Lake, MN 55767 

October 6, 1992 

Re: OA-273 
OA-273-1 
A-4958 

Kettle River/Silver Township / 
Kettle River 
Kettle River (Layon, et al Petition; 7.5 acres) 

Dear Mr. Warp: 

The Minnesota Municipal Board has received the request to 
withdraw the petition for annexation in lieu of the joint agreement 
for orderly annexation between the City of Kettle River and the 
Town of Silver. 

On October 1, 1992, the Municipal Board granted the request 
and Minnesota Municipal Board file A-4958 is now closed. The 
request to apply the filing fee to the orderly annexation was also 
approved. 

Congratulations to the respective governing bodies for your 
efforts at arriving at an agreement. A copy of the order approving 
the orderly annexation is enclosed. The citizens of your area will 
benefit from your cooperation and foresight. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please feel 
free to contact this office. 

PDL:ry 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 

cc: The Honorable John A. Wojtysiak, Mayor 
Robert Skog, Town Board Chair 


